Did you know that your school has its own website?
Our school’s web site is called


PS146.US
These are some of the pages you will find on our school’s web site.

The Music page has a link to our new school song that you can hear.

The Art page has pictures that were created by our students.

.

There are pictures of our school and the principal.

Mr. Saphra wrote a school song to help us remember our school’s URL*
PS146.US

The  “dot”   U   S  part means that our school is part of the United States of America.

Remember not to put in “.com”

We will be adding more and more to our school’s web site.

If you want your teacher to make a class page, please have her email Mr. Saphra

ps146x@gmail.com
